
Harriman, E.H. October 26, 1898. 

Copy of telegram. Hill to Harriman. 

Believes that if the Northern Pacific 
Road builds its Missoula, Lewiston line it 
will destroy the object sought by the Great 
Northern, Union Pacific and NortheIZkPacific 
Roads - i.e.providing for the joint use of 
the Navigation Company's line. 

General Correspondence by date. 


